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Coronavirus Information – As we really begin preparing ourselves for this time, let us not 
forget to help our neighbors during this time.  Maintain your social distance, be 
respectful and help those that are at highest risk.  We can do a grocery/ prescription run 
for those at high risk and return the items on the front step. Judge Executive Harry Clark 
stated it best, “We are one team and one community. Help your neighbor where you can, 
remain calm, and we will weather this storm together.”   
 

Reminder:  Commissioner Interest – If you are interested in running for a commissioner 
position, the filing for the election deadline is June 2, 2020.  Please see the Rowan 
County Clerk for the form and procedure for filing. 
 

Yard Sale Permit Reminder – It is getting closer to the warm season for Yard Sales.  We 
want to remind you that there is limit to the number of residential yard sales each 
address can have per calendar year.  That number is two (2) total and that excludes the 
city sponsored yard sales (one spring & one fall).  This means every resident address in 
Lakeview Heights can have a total of 4 yard sales.  The permits are located in a box at the 
city building (385 Circle Drive). 
 

Leaves and Debris in the Ditches and Swells – If you live near one of the main drains in 
the city, we ask that you take some time to clean out the debris and leaves that have 
accumulated over the winter.  As such, any size pile of leaves has a potential to divert 
water into the streets or into your neighbors’ yard(s).  By removing the debris and leaves, 
this will keep the water moving out of the city and reduce any chances of standing water 
to accumulate for mud spots when mowing, as well as, breeding grounds for mosquitos. 
 

Annual Easter Egg Hunt – The Easter Egg hunt in Lakeview 
Heights is scheduled for Saturday, April 11 @ 11am, located 
at the city park.  We will closely monitor the Coronavirus 
situation over the next few weeks and see what it looks like 
and let you know ASAP if it is cancelled.  We will post to the 
City of Lakeview Heights Facebook page, the City building 
door and send in the city Messenger friend link. 
 
 
 Thank you.  

          Sam Mason, Mayor  
 

Phone:  606 780-7613 
lakeviewheightsky.us 


